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Objection to the Dartbrook Coal Mine Modification 7 (DA 231-7-2000 Mod 7)

Dear Independent Planning Commission,

I’m writing to object to the above proposal.

There have been a substantial number of detailed presentations by experts to
 demonstrate the Proponent’s application did not address many important issues;
 I also believe that in some cases the details in the application were wrong, and
 one set of figures was 20 years out of date. Wrong details include:

Impact on the Special Economic Zones for the Equine and Viticulture industries,
  

Economic outcomes for Australia and NSW, 

Water,

Noise,

Landscape, 

Aboriginal and early Colonial heritage, 

etc.

These are serious considerations and therefore, as I understand the case, the
 Independent Planning Commission now has enough information before it to
 understand that the Application should not succeed, and so I ask that the IPC
 now refuse the application.

Yours sincerely,

Penny Auburn




